
	

Dear Cedar Bluff Families, 

We want to invite you to celebrate the hard work and dedication of our educators and staff. The Knox 
County Schools, in partnership with the Great Schools Partnership, the Knox County Education 
Association (KCEA), the Knox County Council PTA, United Way, the Knoxville Chamber, and the 
Knoxville TVA Employees Credit Union is excited to sponsor Knox County’s “Thank a Teacher Week” on 
October 23rd- October 27th. It is an opportunity for the entire Knox County community to find ways to 
appreciate our Knox County teachers and educators for all the hard work they do each and every day for 
our students. 

We hope you will join us in our efforts to honor our teachers and staff during the week of October 23rd- 
October 27th.  We would like to personalize our thanks by asking parents to send in small items of 
appreciation for our very special Cedar Bluff Elementary teachers and staff.  Maybe your family would like 
to contribute on one or more days, or possibly all five days. Thank you in advance for your gift(s) of 
thanks.    

	 	Here’s	the	schedule	of	thanks	to	Cedar	Bluff	Elementary	teachers	and	staff:  
  
Monday, October 23rd     Post-It Notes (all colors)            
                                 *For writing notes and appointments* 

  
                                            

 
Tuesday, October 24th      A Flower                             
                                 *For helping your child GROW* 

 
 

     
Wednesday, October 25th    Notes of appreciation                
                                 * To praise and encourage* 

 
 
 

 
     
Thursday, October 26th      Small sweet snacks       

         * In appreciation of being kind* 
 

   

 

Friday, October 27th  Provide lunch or a gift card for your child’s teacher 

    * To say a very special thank you * 

       
**Please don’t forget our wonderful office staff, special education teachers, special 
areas teachers, instructional assistants, custodial staff, and cafeteria staff.** 

	

	

	



 

               

Thank you for joining us in celebrating our special staff at Cedar Bluff 
Elementary. We welcome Partners In Education to join us in our efforts of spreading 
our wings to do great things. If your business would like to become an official 
Partner In Education, please contact me:  

Tara Spikes, Assistant Principal, 865-539-7721 
tara.howellspikes@knoxschools.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


